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25/05/2017  16:43:242017/1054/P OBJBOBXI Sally Sparham I wish to object to the proposed plans to convert part of the current supermarket at 167 

Kentish Town Road into Take Away premises. 

Our house in Kelly Street is in very close proximity to the rear extension, and small yard at 

the back of the supermarket.  There is only 6 metres distance from the rear bedroom window 

to the makeshift yard.  This small yard is in constant use throughout the day and night.  It is 

noisy, untidy and unsightly. 

We are very concerned about the noise and hot fatty smells from the proposed new Take 

Away premises, which will be particularly pervasive in the summer months when our windows 

are open.

There is already an abundance of Take Away outlets in Kentish Town.  There are also plenty 

of supermarkets in the High Street where prices are lower, which could explain why, "The 

current property is not getting enough footfall to survive as a food store shop." (see Planning 

Statement).

Think of the environment - yet more discarded cartons, plastic coated cups, wrappers, little 

plastic forks.  Vomit.  Think of the noise - and whatever the Architects and Clement 

Acoustics Report state - it will disturb the many residents who live nearby on Kentish Town 

Road, and Kelly Street.

Thank you for considering my comments.
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